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Michelle Crowe

From: Dan Hanson <danhanson.tx@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 7:23 AM
To: Dakari Hill
Subject: [*EXTERNAL*] - Zoning Case ZONE-24-0017

***** This is an email from an EXTERNAL source. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments without posiƟve sender 
verificaƟon of purpose. Never enter USERNAME, PASSWORD or sensiƟve informaƟon on linked pages from this email. 
***** 
 
 
 
Hi Dakari - I am reaching out regarding the zoning change reference in the subject line.  Is there an electronic format that 
will allow me to oppose the request? We share a pond with the referenced property and are concerned about the 
watershed from the proposed new commercial buildings proposed.  Our main concern is whether the ponds drainage 
pipe, which is located on our property, is sufficient enough to handle the increased volume of water run off.   We would 
like to request an engineering report to confirm this.  Thank you, 
Dan Hanson 
112 Collin Ct 
Prosper, Tx 75078 
Sent from my iPhone 


